
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N Q L L J L U  

LINDA L I N G L E  
G O Y E R N 0 1 ?  

February 21,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourfh State Legislature 
State Capitol Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear Madam President: 

For your information and consideration, 1 am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of 
the Department of Human Services' Report to the Legislature on Infant and Toddler 
Care, as required by Act 160, Section 8. (12), Section 156.8, StH 2006. 

The report may be viewed electronically at: 

www. ha waii.aov/dhst'main/reporfSnec~i~IativeReports. 

Sincerely, 

J A ~ E S  Ti. AIO~~/A, JR. 
Acting Governor 

Enclosures 


